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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Aquaculture
Florida Aquaculture Review Council Announcement for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Call For Statements of Interest

The Florida Aquaculture Review Council announces a Call for Statements of Interest to perform aquaculture-oriented applied research projects during fiscal year 2018-2019. Statements of Interest will be critically reviewed by the Council and selected investigators invited to submit full proposals. The source of funding for projects will be a State of Florida Legislative appropriation. No dollar amount is currently set aside for aquaculture projects. Funding for projects selected by the Council is not guaranteed.
Instructions to prepare and submit a Statement of Interest are available from Serina Rocco at the Division of Aquaculture, 600 South Calhoun Street, Suite 217, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1300. Email: Serina.Rocco@FreshFromFlorida.com or call (850)617-7600.
An electronic version is available on-line at http://www.FreshFromFlorida.com/Divisions-Offices/Aquaculture.
The deadline for submitting a completed Statement of Interest is Friday, December 16, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. (local time).
